
Internet message sent to Peter Gleason on October 20, 2017, at 8:05 a.m., via attorney website:  

https://www.avvo.com/messages/2448586 

 

Thank you for offering yourself as a write-in candidate against Manhattan D.A. Vance.  I can help 

you champion the cause of good-government -- and possibly even win -- as I have valuable 

information about D.A. Vance's corruption, in office, covering up high-level governmental 

corruption and grand larceny of the public fisc.  Indeed, have you noticed how paltry his 2016 annual 

report is on the subject of "public corruption" -- a single page, p. 55.   

 

I will call you at the indicated 212-431-4030 phone number -- in the hope of reaching you.  Or please 

call me, at your earliest opportunity, at 914-421-1200. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Elena Sassower, Director/Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 

www.judgewatch.org 

elena@judgewatch.org 
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